this WEEK

SUNDAY.APRIL 16

- Today's Sermon: "Investigating the Resurrection" 1 Cor 15:3-19 with Matt Marzec
- Please join us after service for complimentary doughnuts and coffee.

MONDAY.APRIL 17

- Hearts & Hands, a yarn ministry | 5:00pm at Branch Office
- Prayer | 6:00-7:00pm & 7:00-8:00pm at Branch Office

TUESDAY.APRIL 18

- "Rain or Shine" Women's Bible Study | 9:30am at Branch Office
- Men's Ministry Bible Study | 7:00pm at Branch Office

WEDNESDAY.APRIL 19

- Youth Group | 6:00pm at Branch Office
- Bible Study with John Edson | 7:00pm

FRIDAY.APRIL 21

- Bible Study with John Edson | 12:00pm
- Young Adult Game Night | 7:00pm

SATURDAY.APRIL 22

- Men's Bible Study | 7:45am at Branch Office
- Church Hike | 8:00am at Iron Mountain

For more information about these weekly events/studies and more, please visit our website branchsd.org or call us at 858-384-6788.

new HERE

Welcome – If this is your first time here, we are excited to meet you!

In order to hear your story and get to know you better, please visit the welcome table outside after service to receive your gift which includes a free coffee and dessert. While you are there we encourage you to fill out a "New Here" card and return it to a host at the welcome table. We'd love to reach out!

Thank you for joining us!

OUR MISSION

Creating an environment for the transformation of people to be like Jesus

OUR CORE VALUES

Love and worship God—Luke 10:27

Be Christ-like in all things— 1 Peter 1:15-16

Hold to Biblical authority—2 Timothy 3:16-17

Equip people to do the Great Commission—Matthew 28:18-20

what's AHEAD

THE BRANCH COLLEGE OF MINISTRY | SPRING SEMESTER

The Branch College of Ministry exists to develop, equip and inspire Christian leaders for excellence in ministry to the Church. Our Spring semester begins this week. Classes being offered are:

Mondays - Greek 2

Tuesdays - Critical Thinking

Thursdays - Genesis

Come take classes for college credit or be enriched as an audit. Please visit branchcollege.org to register or for more information contact Sean Henschel at sean@branchcollege.org.

TEACHER APPRECIATION BAGS

The Branch wants to bless the teachers here at CPMA just like we did last year! We will be passing out forms and bags to be filled with each teacher's favorite things. If you would like to participate in blessing the teachers, we have a table outside with the bags, forms and more information. Filled bags can be dropped off at the Church Office during the week as well as next Sunday.